
NOTICENOTICE
Overnight Outages

In Flatts

from Midnight Wednesday, Nov. 12  
to 6 a.m. Thursday, Nov. 13

To our valued customers — 

We will be performing maintenance and repairs 
to our fibre optic cabling in the Flatts area 

during the hours mentioned above.

Customers in this area will experience 
interruptions to service while 

we complete these repairs.

We apologise for any inconvenience and 
thank our customers for their understanding.

The future is now


